Public Service Announcement

Cherokee County Treasurer and Cherokee County Auditor Join Effort

At this time, the following actions are necessary to help protect the public and aid in the prevention of
the spread of COVID-19. In order to protect our staff so that we may continue to serve you, the
Cherokee County Treasurer and Cherokee County Auditor are taking precautionary measures to modify
services and availability to the public.

EFFECTIVE: Monday March 23, 2020, the offices will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday thru
Friday. County offices will need to bring daily deposits during these hours to the Treasurer’s office.

The cut-off time for signed bills to be brought to Treasurers office for payment that week will be each
Wednesday by 1:00 p.m. NO EXECEPTIONS.

Retirees will need to mail all insurance payments to Treasurer’s office. If unable to mail them, please
call the Treasurer’s office.

County Treasurer County Auditor

Erin Curtis ‘ Steven Daughety

(903) 683-1306 (903) 683-2717
erint@cocherokee.org coauditor@cocherokee.org

Additionally, you can find information on our website at www.co.cherokee.tx.us

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. We appreciate your understanding of need to
protect citizens, employees and their families during this time. Thank you for allowing us to serve you.
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Erin Curtis Steven Daughe
Cherokee County Treasurer Cherokee County Auditor




